
Immaculate Conception School  
 

 
 
 
April 15, 2019 

 

Dear ICS Parents, 

 

Our Annual ICS Art Show is scheduled for June 6th from 1:00PM-3:00PM. I am 

looking for Volunteers who are interested in helping me set up or take down 

student artwork. If you are interested in earning volunteer hours, please sign your 

name and the time/date you would be available to work using the ICS Art Show 
Volunteer Assignments document. We will hang student work on June 3rd, 4th and 

the 5th. On the day of the show volunteers will be needed to assist in collecting 

money for the Artomé frame purchases and reprint orders.  

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. I look forward to working with my 

parent volunteers! 

 

Sincerely, 

Ms. Stam 


